
 

 

Issued date: 19
th

, Oct. 2021 

Product EOL Notice 

Affected Model: 

APC-3595P 

APC-3595R 

APC-3795P 

APC-3795R 

APC-3995P 

APC-3995R 

 

Last-buy Date: 2022/02/25 

Orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable after: 2022/02/25 

Last shipment Date: 2022/03/31 

Technical Support Service Ends: 2024/03/31 

 

Description of notice to the customer:  

Aplex appreciate your daily support on business. We will be discontinuing the APC-3595P/APC-3595R/ 

APC-3795P/APC-3795R/ APC-3995P/APC-3995R products. 

The reason of changing is due to market trend and Intel chipset EOL. 

 

Customer impact of change and recommended action:  

 

EOL Model Substitute Model 

APC-3595P/APC-3595R 

APC-3795P/APC-3795R 

APC-3995P/APC-3995R 

 

ViTAM-9xxAP/R/G(H) 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we will make every attempt to support your 

needs. Please contact with your sales representative at sales@rosch-computer.de for any assistance may 

need. 

Sincerely Yours  

Curtis Lai 

Product Marketing Division 

 

APLEX Technology Inc. 

15F-1, No.186, Jian Yi Road, Zhonghe District, New Taipei City 235, Taiwan 

Tel:886-2-82262881 

Fax:886-2-82262883 


